From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 8:33 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: No on Carbon Standard bill

From: Marcia Coffey Turnquist [mailto:marciaturnquist@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 8:29 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: No on Carbon Standard bill

As an unaffiliated (independent) Oregon voter (with no ties any fuel industry), | urge you to vote NO on SB324-A, the
Carbon Standard proposal. Short and simple: it will hurt this great state and do nothing to
mitigate the so-called catastrophic threat of CO2.

Please do the research on this, rather than rubber stamp something because it's politically correct. Please rise
above and vote no.

Marcia Coffey Turnquist
Author and Blogger
marciacoffeyturnquist.com




